

MARCH 2023 EDITION

Council News

The latest news from Pitt Meadows City Council



Upcoming Council Meetings – March 28; April 4 & 25; May 2 & 16 Watch meetings online at pittmeadows.ca/councilmeetings

Council Renames the Pitt Meadows Day Party to Celebrate our Youth Ambassadors

Council has made the decision to change the name of the Pitt Meadows Day Royal Party to Pitt Meadows Youth Ambassadors and has removed gender requirements to encourage broader participation from all youth. Council must take a leadership role in recognizing diverse identities, histories, and cultures. This change demonstrates the City's commitment to aligning with the Truth and Reconciliation Calls to Action as well as updating non-inclusive gendered language. Read the full news release at pittmeadows.ca/news.

Ridge Meadows Post-Secondary Needs Assessment

All residents, businesses and employers in Maple Ridge and Pitt Meadows are invited to share their feedback on post-secondary educational needs in these communities. If you received a postcard, please follow the link and enter the unique password on the card to access the survey. If you did not receive a postcard, you can still get involved through the community feedback form at pittmeadows.ca/postsecondary by March 24, 2023.

Fire Hall Grand Opening

The new Pitt Meadows Fire Hall and Emergency Operations Centre is nearly complete, and the City will be celebrating its completion with an Open House. It will be an opportunity for the community to visit and see the new state-of-the-art facility and learn about the new Fire Hall in person. There will be a celebratory opening ceremony, an opportunity to meet the Pitt Meadows Fire Services team, and activities for the entire family. Keep an eye on our social media channels, and at pittmeadows.ca/newfirehall for information about the event.

Council Strategic Priorities To see the latest priorities Council is focused on for April – June 2023, visit pittmeadows.ca/strategicplan.